
 

 

This week at ATSS:  

Students participated in a variety of fun Holiday themed activities this week, including ornamenting decorating, gin-
gerbread man decorating, pictures with Santa and a special reading of The Grinch Who Stole Christmas by Mr. T. 

 

As our two schools move towards merging into one Grade 6-12 school , discussions surrounding our name, crest, mas-
cot and uniform are being explored.  We welcome input from all of our parents and students.  Please follow this link to 
answer a short survey. 

 

Congratulations to the following parents will be joining the Traditional Advisory Council in the new year to represent 
ATSS: Kuljit Sangha,  Kathiresan Nadarajan, & Navneet Dhaliwal.  Thank you parents for volunteering your time! 

 

 

On the Horizon:  

 

 

 

 

 

Dec 20: Winter Break Begins 

Jan 4: School Reopens 

Jan 5: Basketball Shoot Out @ Lunch in the Gym 

Jan 7: 9:30 AM Start (Secondary Only) 

Jan 14: 9:30 AM Start (Secondary Only) 

Mr. Spiers’ Bike Lab is getting up 

and running and they need 

bikes!  If you know of anyone 

with a bike they aren’t using or 

are looking to get rid of please consider donating! 

https://forms.office.com/r/SZDvgpy5C5


This week at ATMS:  

The students worked hard to bring together a ton of donations to the Abbotsford Food 
Bank.  The donations were picked up today and they needed a pallet jack to move it all out 
to the truck! 

Students participated in a door decorating competition.  The winners were Mrs. Fox’s hom-
eroom with their Celebra-tree.  We’ve seen lots of creativity across the school this season. 

Grade 6’s went skating at MRC today.  They had lots of fun!  Thank you the parents who  

volunteered to come along as well! 

Mrs. Strafford, Mr. Wiebe, and Mr. Loong’s homerooms were served a delicious pancake 
breakfast in their homerooms today.  Yum! 

WEB put on a great Scavenger Hunt for our Grade 6’s this week.  The excitement was conta-
gious as the Grade 6’s raced around the school deciphering clues and taking pictures. 

The entire school turned out to say goodbye to Mrs. Bennato.  Students lined the hallways cheering and clapping, some holdng posters and 
cards.  It was a fitting tribute to a wonderful Vice Principal as she moves onto her next 
exciting adventure as Principal of Matsqui Elementary.   Don’t forget to follow us on In-
stagram @atmssabres to see the video! 

Peek into any class room today and you were likely to see students watching holiday 
movies, playing games and having parties as they geared up for winter break.  We hope 
you all have a wonderful and relaxing break. 

Congratulations to the following parents will be joining the Traditional Advisory Council 
in the new year to represent ATMS: Gurjeet Sohal & Nidhi Sharma  Thank you parents 
for volunteering your time! 

On the Horizon:  

 

 

 

 

Dec 20: Winter Break Begins 

Jan 4: Schools Reopen 

Jan 6: Gr 8 Basketball vs. Abby Christian 

Welcome back Mrs. Toews! 

We are so excited to have 

you back as our new Vice 

Principal in January! 


